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Stallings Elementary School Site Base Team Agenda
	
Date: January 15, 2020
Present:  Lacey Degado (K), Bonnie Mulkeen (1), Sarah Wilson (2), Liz Strauch(3), Paige Warner (4), Joe Maione (5), Angela Stephens (TA), Natalie Marinelli (Support Staff), Keith Koteles (Special Area), Laura Gaddy (Admin.), Marc Levy (Parent), Amanda Moore (Parent), Vincent Esposito (Parent) 

Absent: Karen Crane (Parent) 

	TOPIC
	PRESENTER
	NOTES
	NEXT STEPS/WHO’S RESPONSIBLE

	Welcome

	Mulkeen/Warner
	
	

	Todd Johnson visit

	Gaddy
	Senator Todd Johnson sent an email to Mrs. Gaddy to see if we were interested in him coming out to visit/talk with school personnel to discuss matters that affect us at the school level. The committee decided we are interested in having him come. Mrs. Gaddy will reply with our current Site Based meeting dates to see if he’s available to come on one of those dates.
	Mrs. Gaddy will reach out with possible meeting times.

	School Updates
	Gaddy
	-Our new sensory walk had been put in.  It should open soon for students once the waxing is complete.
-The Boosterthon campaign kicks off in February. The Fun Run is scheduled for February 28th.
[bookmark: _GoBack]-Books and Brackets will kick off on February 27th. The intro pep rally for the county will be held here at Stallings! We are working on coming up with ideas for incentives for students to get the most reading minutes.  Last year, we made it to the final 4 and 3rd grade attended the celebration at Wingate!
	

	Cafeteria Music
	Gaddy
	The admin. team sent out a survey that was completed by all teachers to get input about the music that plays during lunch. The results were mostly that teachers like the music, but think there should be some changes. K-2 teachers seem to like the music more than 3-5 teachers. The Kindergarten team likes that the music helps students eat (because they are not distracted by talking). There was also discussion about bringing back cups or blocks. 4th grade would prefer instrumental music although there are concerns with the volume going up and down.

The committee decided to try instrumental music again.  Kindergarten will turn the music on daily. 3rd grade may try turning the music off for 3rd and 5th grade lunches if they prefer.
	Mrs. Gaddy will reach out to Mrs. Reyes regarding the instrumental music.

	Staff Questions
	
	No concerns at this time.
	

	Parent Questions

	
	DVDs-3rd grade parents are still waiting on the DVD from the recent music performance.  Mrs. Reyes has had a lot of trouble with burning these and is still looking for an affordable program.  
	Mrs. Gaddy will follow-up.

	Next Meeting

	
	February 19, 2020 at 3:00 pm in the Media Center.
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